
 

 

 

 

             

The newsletter of The Lebanon Optimist Club 

March 2024 The Sunny Side 

Upcoming Dates: 

April 8 — Lunch Meeting 
12:00pm Golden Lamb 
Speaker: Supt. Isaac Seevers 
 
April 15 — Optimist Board Meet-
ing and Blues Committee Meeting 
LCNB Operations Center 
 
Board Meeting begins at 5:30pm 
Blues Meeting– begins at 6:00pm 
 
If you are interested in working 
on the Blues Committee, please 
come.  
 
April 22 — Dinner Meeting 
6:00pm Golden Lamb 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Board & Officers: 

Cathy Feinauer, President  
cathy@dlfmusic.com 

Arla Tannehill, Vice President                   
arlatannehill@gmail.com 

Ann Smith, Secretary/ Treasurer 
asmith@lcnb.com 

Becky Creech                      
jcreech711@cinci.rr.com 

Adrienne Mrozek                           
adrienne.mrozek@hotmail.com 

Chuck Locy                                   
maturestrategies@yahoo.com 

Tammy Webb 
tammyw1974@hotmail.com 
 
Scott Webb (AOF Coordinator) 
scott621450@yahoo.com 
 
Joni Soale  
jsoale@aol.com 

Promise Yourself….. 
To look at the sunny side of everything and make your optimism come true! 

Member Survey 
 

Thank-you to all who  completed our recent member survey.  
Here are the results. 

 
¨ When to have our 30th Anniversary party—We will combine 

the Anniversary Celebration with our Blues Festival Wrap-
Up in mid-late August. 

 
¨ Where to have the party — Overwhelming request was Arm-

co Park.  
 
¨ Entertainment—Chuck Locy was chosen by the majority of 

members. Chuck will invite some friends to join him.  
 
¨ Shirts for members— Shirts for members are being de-

signed. We will share more on this soon.  
 
¨ Swag Bags for members—we are working to put together the 

most requested party favors. 
 
¨ Requested Outings—Tours of Cincinnati and Volunteering 

Opportunities were selected most. Our membership com-
mittee is looking for opportunities to put these events on our 
calendar. If you have an idea or want to help, contact Becky 
Creech, Karen Brinkman, Karen Bentley, or Barb Locy.  

 
¨ Thank-you for your speaker ideas. Becky is working on get-

ting them scheduled for upcoming meetings.  
 
¨ We asked if you wanted to keep our current schedule of 1 

lunch and 1 dinner each month or change to 2 dinners. The 
majority of our members requested a change to 2 dinners. 
We will begin the dinner only meeting schedule in May. 

JOI Club Update 
Our JOI Club is wrapping up this school year’s activities. We 
have 19 elementary-aged kids signed up for summer camp this 
year. Our kids will enjoy a week at Camp Kern in late June/ ear-
ly July.  
 
We need your help. Please consider chipping in for 1 meeting a 

month.  


